
PARENTS AND SCHOOLS PHOTO PURCHASING – ROYAL ALBERT HALL 2024 

 

Purchase the professional photos captured of your child 
singing at the Royal Albert Hall! 

Purchase photos from: https://ashmorevisuals.co.uk/client_galleries/ev0709/ or scan the QR 
code below: 

 

Password to access photo gallery: ARMONICO24 

o Photos will be available to purchase from 10am Friday 12th July 2024  
o These photos will be available to purchase until 31st August 2024 

With each photo that you purchase, a large percentage of this goes towards the vital work 
that Armonico Consort do. This will help them to continue providing once in a lifetime 
opportunities to young people across the UK and enables them to do more projects with 
children who have special educational needs. Thank you! 

 

https://ashmorevisuals.co.uk/client_galleries/ev0709/

